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Letter or Email Response: 
To whom it may concern, I cannot state how disappointed myself and everyone I have spoken to in the local area of 
Debden, Loughton, Buckhurst Hill, Theydon Boys, Epping and other nearby towns are with the thought, let alone 
planning permission potentially being granted for this area for building on the historical green spaces. Any of the plans 
to build on the greens is unacceptable to which no one in the local area wants and certainly does not need. This will 
completely spoil the area's asthetical natural beauty and the local infrastructure cannot cope with the additional 
requirements which would be deemed necessary for potential new developments. To end, the local area cannot cope 
and the local residents think this would be a detriment with no benefit, so we strongly urge the plans to not come to 
fruition. "If it is not broke, do not fix it." Regards Laura Wood    
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